A C H A PM A N Chapman University Digital
AN UNIVERSITY Commons

Henri Temianka Correspondence Henri Temianka Archives

8-18-1961

Henri Temianka Correspondence; (fmurphy)

Franklin D. Murphy

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/temianka_correspondence

Recommended Citation

Murphy, Franklin D., "Henri Temianka Correspondence; (fmurphy)" (1961). Henri Temianka
Correspondence. 1245.
https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/temianka_correspondence/1245

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Henri Temianka Archives at Chapman University
Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Henri Temianka Correspondence by an authorized
administrator of Chapman University Digital Commons. For more information, please contact
laughtin@chapman.edu.


https://www.chapman.edu/
https://www.chapman.edu/
https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/
https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/
https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/temianka_correspondence
https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/temianka
https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/temianka_correspondence?utm_source=digitalcommons.chapman.edu%2Ftemianka_correspondence%2F1245&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/temianka_correspondence/1245?utm_source=digitalcommons.chapman.edu%2Ftemianka_correspondence%2F1245&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:laughtin@chapman.edu

Henri Temianka Correspondence; (fmurphy)

Keywords
Henri Temianka, Franklin D. Murphy, August 18, 1961, culture, virtuosity in musical performance, violinist,

chamber music, camaraderie, discontent, money, funds

This letter is available at Chapman University Digital Commons: https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/
temianka_correspondence/1245


https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/temianka_correspondence/1245
https://digitalcommons.chapman.edu/temianka_correspondence/1245

THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

-

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR
LOS ANGELES 24, CALIFORNIA

August 18, 1961

Mr. Henri Temianka
2915 Patricia Avenue
Los Angeles 64, California

Dear Henri:

Thank you for your note of
August 9. Several of us are anxious
to upgrade the total character of
Royce Hall, This is a major project,
but we shall go forward with it
as rapidly as circumstances permit.

Sincerely,

Franklin D. Murphy
Chancellor
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